
1

Collin Roehner

From: Joann Parsons
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2017 3:29 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Call regarding Gulf Power #160186

Please place this e-mail in Docket Correspondence Consumers and their Representatives in Docket #160186: 
 
I received a call from Ms. Marcia Moreland 9916 Harlington St., Cantonement, FL  32533 asking that I pass on to 
Chairman Brown not to approve the rate increase. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Joann 
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